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Santa Cruz Avenue/ Alameda de Las Pulgas Corridor Improvement Analysis 

Notice of Community Meeting 
 
The Board of Supervisors has authorized a comprehensive corridor study along Santa Cruz Avenue and Alameda de 
las Pulgas between Sand Hill Road and Avy Avenue.  
 
This public forum will be the first of two community meetings in which the County consultants, Kimley-Horn and 
Associates, share current and modeled corridor data. An open discussion of the potential improvements for 
pedestrians, bicycles, and vehicular traffic along this corridor will be facilitated by the County consultants for 
community input. 
 
Please come to learn about the process, review data collected to date and provide your input to determine which 
improvements, if any, are most beneficial to the community. 
.   

Monday, August 28, 2017 
7:00 PM - 9:00 PM 

Oak Knoll School – Large Gym 
1895 Oak Knoll Ln, Menlo Park, CA 94025 

 
 
 

Additional information available at  
http://publicworks.smcgov.org/santa-cruz-avenue-corridor-study 
 

https://www.bing.com/maps?&ty=18&q=Oak%20Knoll%20Elementary%20School&satid=id.sid%3a15f87f1a-89a6-e249-23c7-6a4c051f9287&ppois=37.4308929443359_-122.192512512207_Oak%20Knoll%20Elementary%20School_%7E&cp=37.430893%7E-122.192513&v=2&sV=1
http://publicworks.smcgov.org/santa-cruz-avenue-corridor-study

